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Friday 15th October, 2021 

 

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians, 

 CXC has indicated that CSEC results may be released on Thursday 14th October 2021. In 
anticipation of this and to expedite the process of registration for Lower 6, we will like you to follow 
these upon receipt of your results: 

1. Fill out the online application on the school’s website promptly and submit it (preferably by 
Friday). 

2. Print a hard copy of your application and attach a recent passport size photo to it.  
3. Print a copy of your birth certificate and results slip. 
4. Print a copy of the contribution letter. 
5. Candidates are also asked to bring with them their original and a copy of their immunization 

card for proof of vaccination. 
6. Registration of applicants will occur on Monday 18th October, 2021 in the office between 8AM – 

2:30PM at Presentation College Chaguanas.  
7. Bring all documents in an envelope and submit it on Monday 18th October, 2021. 

 

 Once this exercise is completed, the matriculation process can begin as the selection committee 
can sit to review each application on Monday 18th October 2021.   

We are looking forward to your support in ensuring that this process can be conducted 
smoothly and promptly so that the Lower 6 classes can commence at the earliest possible date.  

The online application forms can be accessed via the Presentation College Chaguanas website 
http://pcc.edu.tt/admission/form6.php 

 

 

Respectfully, 
Brian Seemungal 
Principal (Ag.) 

 


